Securities ane
Exchange
Commission
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NOTICE OF AWARD
March 17, 2022
LUNARCHEM TRADING
1732-A G.Tuazon St.
Brgy.423, Samapaloc Manila
Tel.Ns.: 8470-4480 / 0939-2702777
Attention 3 Noemilyn A. Reginaldo

General Manager

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has approved
the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) in its Resolution No. 2022-018 to
award the contract to Lunarchem Trading for the Supply and Delivery of Genuine Samsung
Toner MLT-D203L, Black in the amount of One Hundred Sixty-Two Thousand Five
Hundred Pesos (Php 162,500.00), inclusive of VAT.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your
signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours, i
FILBERT/CATALINO F. FL 111
Director, HRAD
Conforme

By : Noemilyn % Reginaldo
General Manager
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